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For daily updates on services available in your area 

during COVID-19
Southern Area Locality Planning

localityplanning@ci-ni.org.uk

Our 3 Family Support Hubs in the Southern Area continue to operate and are open for referrals

Due to developments with Covid-19 there is a reduction in the level of support given, with support through telephone 

contact and signposting

Please make any referrals by e-mail (E-mail addresses available HERE)

Family Support Hubs wish to highlight the importance of the www.familysupportni.gov.uk website, so 

families / professionals can access support directly
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